## IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group<sup>1</sup>

To: Greg Sandels Chair, TIA TR-42 Engineering Committee

gsandels@ofsoptics.com

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors

sasecretary@ieee.org

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

p.nikolich@ieee.org

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

adam.healey@broadcom.com

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

jon.lewis@dell.com

Henry Franc Vice Chair, TIA TR-42 Engineering Committee

henry.franc@belden.com

Jonathan Jew Secretary, TIA TR-42 Engineering Committee

jew@j-and-m.com

Wayne Larsen Chair, TIA TR-42.7 Subcommittee

wayne@wdlresearch.com

Bradley Woodman Chair, TIA TR-42.9 Subcommittee

bradley.woodman@molex.com

Valerie Maguire TIA Incoming Liaison to IEEE 802.3 Working Group

valerie maguire@siemon.com

Chris DiMinico IEEE 802.3 Working Group Incoming Liaison to TIA

cdiminico@ieee.org

Teesha Jenkins TIA Manager, Standards Secretariat Services

tjenkins@tiaonline.org

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

dlaw@hpe.com

Subject: Liaison reply to TIA TR42

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 interim teleconference meeting, 24<sup>th</sup> September 2020

Dear Mr Sandels,

Thank you very much for your letter. In your letter, you ask for the cooperation of IEEE 802.3 by sharing early draft specifications and proposals in a timely fashion from the IEEE P802.3da Task Force. Sharing of proposals is easy as the IEEE development process is open and all presentations are posted in the public area of the Task Group accessible at <a href="https://">https://</a>

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.

## Page 2 of 2

<u>ieee802.org/3/da/public/index.html</u>. Your Liaison Officer should be helpful in pointing out which proposals are of interest to TIA TR42.

As for the sharing of drafts, it is our understanding that TIA TR42 has yet to complete the IEEE-SA process to allow IEEE 802.3 to share drafts with TIA TR42. If you require further information about this, please do not hesitate to contact me. Once this is completed, IEEE 802.3 will be happy to share drafts with TIA TR42.

Sincerely,
David Law
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group